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9.2.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – thank you! 
 
I will be sending an update on Thursday about learning etc, but felt it was 
important to communicate with you briefly today, just to say a big ‘thank you’ 
to you all for the amazing job you have done to sustain remote learning 
during this half-term. 
 
The past weeks have been incredibly trying and testing for adults and 
children alike, in school and at home.  We have coped with continually 
changing guidance and expectations, with being in lockdown again, and we 
have all done our best. 
 
So if you, like me, are feeling very tired, then that is completely normal!  If 
we are all flagging a bit and finding it tough to get through our work (adults 
and children), that is completely normal too!  We are ready for a break next 
week.  We thank you for your support this half-term. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


